
The 2024 Southern California Open  
 Comedy Quartet Contest Event 

 

Originally Scheduled for 

Saturday, August 17, 2024 

7:00 pm at the  
First Presbyterian Church of Fullerton 

 

Is now POSTPONED 
and will NOT take place on August 17th 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 

The Rescheduled date is To Be Determined and will be announced at a later date 

 

Please watch for new information posts on our website: 

Orange.harmonize.com 

 
Thank you from The Orange Quartet Chapter of the Barbershop Harmony Society 


